
From: Ethan Southern
To: Wanda Gautney
Cc: Kenny Mcilwain
Subject: Re: Contract for ArcGIS Online Platform and GIS Database Support Services
Date: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 9:22:49 AM

I agree the contract

Thanks,
Ethan

w. 205.620.9843
m. 205.540.4494

www.kcsgis.com

2018 Governor's Trade Excellence Award Winner

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 9:03:13 AM
To: Ethan Southern
Cc: Kenny Mcilwain
Subject: Contract for ArcGIS Online Platform and GIS Database Support Services
 
Ethan,
 
The Contract for the ArcGIS Online Platform and GIS Database Support Services between Keet
Consulting Services, LLC, and Baldwin County Commission will be expiring on October 19, 2018. The
RFP included an option to renew the Contract for an additional twelve (12) months if the vendor
agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original Contract award. Baldwin County would like to
extend the Contract for the Support Services for twelve (12) months.  I have attached a copy of the
Contract for your review.
 
Please let me know if Keet Consulting Services, LLC, agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the
same prices and terms as the original Contract executed on October 19, 2016.
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov
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